
WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS! 

We have had another busy half term of sports!  Have a look at the exci�ng events that have taken place. 

DodgeballDodgeballDodgeballDodgeball    

Dodgeball is the first experience that our Year 3 children 

have had at external compe��on within the South Hunsley 

Partnership scheme.   

We had 25 children a#ending and so entered two teams. The 

children showed a good understanding of teamwork and 

cheered their team mates when they were not on the court. 

It was very noisy and full of ac�on throughout the night. All 

the children I asked said that they thoroughly enjoyed it. 

Football 

We con�nue to be part of the South Hunsley football league.  We had another match in Novem-

ber 2018 which Mr Dixon a'ended with the children. 

Again children showed great determina�on and a posi�ve a)tude. The Milazzo boys deserve a 

men�on as the whole five boys were part of the team! 

Hockey 

We entered two teams for the South Hunsley sports compe-

��on this term, for the first �me ever! 

Our Year 6 team made it to the final and Year 5 team won a 

game and drew one too.  This team has great poten�al for 

next year.  

As usual, the children’s behaviour was exemplary with chil-

dren showing good sportsmanship throughout the evening. 

 

 

Year 4 DanceYear 4 DanceYear 4 DanceYear 4 Dance    

A+er Christmas, 30 of the Year 4 pupils will be crea�ng and 

rehearsing for the Year 4 compe��on dance, led by Miss 

Stubbs.  The theme for this year is 

“Around the world”.  Miss Stubbs will 

be choreographing a dance that lasts 

between 3 and 6 minutes so the chil-

dren can then perform this on stage, at 

South Hunsley High school.  The win-

ners progress to the next stage and 

dance again against Beverley and Hull 

school winners.  Although parents are not able to a#end the 

event, we will give you the opportunity to see the dance at 

some point - we look forward to seeing their efforts! 

Up and coming eventsUp and coming eventsUp and coming eventsUp and coming events    

Netball training starts on Wednesday 16
  
January 2019 at 

8.15am. 

Indoor athle�cs compe��on for Years 5/6 Tuesday 29  

January at 
 
4pm at South Hunsley. 

Benchball compe��on for Year 4 children Tuesday 12  

February at  4pm at South Hunsley. 

Coaching 

We are lucky enough to have good links with coaches from 

local clubs.   

Sam from Hull FC will be coming into school to coach 

Miss Holey’s class for six weeks in the New Year and also a 

selec�on of Year 4 children, led by Mr Hurst.  

We will also have Rob Johnson, the Junior Cricket Coach for 

our area, coming into school 

to give taster sessions to for 

all classes between Years 1 

and 4.  Rob was so pleased 

that over 40 children from 

our school came to the Wel-

ton Cricket club for junior 

team training during the 

summer. 


